
Community Council Notes from 1/10/18 

 Minutes were approved from the previous meeting 

 Our budget for this year was $40,777.77 with a carryover of $4,656.77.  

 We have a remaining balance of $7, 739.  

 Mr. Hammer brought up allocating funds to purchase a book for every family at the 

school. We would have activities at school to go along with this book. This would be to 

encourage reading. This book would be a chapter book.   

 It was brought up that we would like to allocate funds to aid the first grade in their 

“reading groups.” 

 Andrea Davis will contact other schools about blended learning and programs they are 

using to aid their students in reading.  

 We will have a vote over e-mail to approve any funds that will be allocated for these 

suggestions. 

 Our next meeting will take place on February 28. 2018 at 8 a.m. We will be discussing 

the plans/goals for the 2018-2019 school year.  

 We will tentatively meet April 11, 2018 to sign and approve plans.  


